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[MPC Comment] use on review Garden Drive property
1 message

Zerita Brockman <zeritabrockman@gmail.com> Sun, Jul 9, 2017 at 1:37 PM
Reply-To: zeritabrockman@gmail.com
To: "commission@knoxmpc.org" <commission@knoxmpc.org>

Please consider not allowing yet another low income multifamily rental property to be built in our neighborhood. Not only
does it hurt the value of the historic homes we've invested in, it hurts Fountain City overall. There are a wealth of these
type of buildings all over our suburb. Enough is enough. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Zerita Brockman
5512 Hardwood Road
Sent from my iPad

This message was directed to commission@knoxmpc.org
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